
1

OSCAR President

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 30 October 2018 22:28
To: 'John.Connolly@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au'
Subject: Brisbane Road Car Park
Attachments: Items for Consideration.pdf

Importance: High

Hi John 
 
I have attached the Items for Consideration for next OM from the Council website for your information. 
 
Nothing specific about your motion in relation to Brisbane Road Car Park listed but I assume from what you said this 
morning that it will be under Item 9 Notified Motions of the Agenda and will be dealt with in a public session? 
 
As I indicated today it would not be correct to say that OSCAR is endorsing your preferred position at this stage as we have 
not formed a view on that yet. What I can say is that we support you to the extent that we see no value in revisiting the 
Abacus scenario and at the very least would like to see a proper consultation process involving both the business and 
general community to try and determine the best outcome and one that addresses parking, traffic and accommodation 
needs (probably in that order of priority) in the most cost effective way for ratepayers. 
 
 

Best wishes … Greg 

 

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: https://www.oscar.org.au/ 

 

 
 


